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Thursdays 

2:00 pm Golden Rays Exercise Group 

6:00 pm Dance Practice – A.D.O.R.E. 

  (Adult Dancers of  

  Religious Expression)  

 

Fridays 

6:00 pm Dance Practice  

  All Fridays in June  

  WoP (Worshipers of Praise)  

6:15 pm  Narcotics Anonymous 

  

Saturdays 

10:00 am Dance Practice - A.D.O.R.E. 

1:00 pm Dance Practice - WoP  

 

 

 

Sundays 

8:00 am Express Worship Service 

9:10 am Free Congregational Nurse  

  Available for Health Concerns 

9:15 am Sunday School 

9:30 am Milk & Honey Café - Hot Breakfast 

11:00 am Morning Worship Service 

1:00 pm 1st Sundays – Girl Scouts 

3:00 pm A Message and A Meal 

   Free Hot Meal & Health Info 

7:30 pm Narcotics Anonymous 

 

Mondays 

6:00 pm Choir - Inspirational Ensemble  

  Rehearsal 

7:00 pm New Generation Praise Team  

  Rehearsal 

 

Tuesdays 

2:00 pm Golden Rays Exercise Group 

6:30 pm 1st Tuesdays  

  Monthly Trustee Meeting 

6:30 pm 2nd Tuesdays 

  Monthly Session Meeting 

6:30 pm 3rd Tuesdays  

  Monthly Deacon  Meeting 

 

Wednesdays 

12:30 pm Mid-Week Prayer Service 

5:30 pm Choir Chancel Choir Rehearsal 

6:30 pm Wednesday Evening Bible Study 
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Please support the dance ministry as a patron in our program booklet.  See one of the 

Worshippers of Praise, A.D.O.R.E. (Adult Dancers of Religious Expression) Dancers or a 

member of the Praise Warriors Mime Ministry so you can be listed as a patron. The  

minimum cost is $3.00 for a single name & $5.00 for a couple.  See page 19 for event flyer.  

 

Mid-Week Prayer Service is held every Wednesday at 12:30pm. Come out and join us for 

prayer and devotion.  Teams responsible for leading weekly services during June are:  

June 8th Essie B. Meares Circle   June 15th Drama Ministry 

June 22nd Sunday School    June 29th Women’s Choir 

  

 

 

 

Morning Worship   Please join us each week for  

joyful worship and life-changing teaching at our 8am  

Express Worship Service and/or our 11am Morning  

Worship Service.  Invite your friends and family. 

 

Father’s Day   All Father’s will be honored on  

Sunday, June 19th.  Bring your Father’s and ―Father  

Figures‖ to this wonderful service.  

 

Graduation Sunday   We are looking forward to  

recognizing all graduating students on June 12th. 

Parents and students should reach out to the  

Scholarship Committee for further questions.  

 

8th Annual Dance & Mime Worship Experience 

Mark your calendar for Sunday, June 26, 2016 at 

4:00pm so you can be in attendance for a worship  

experience like no other.  Invite a guest and enjoy an 

afternoon of dance, mime, and singing through joyful 

praise.  If you are unable to attend, please place an 

order for your own DVD of the wonderful worship  

experience for $6.00 so you can also share this  

worship experience with someone who cannot attend.   
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Sunday School  ―Get Connected‖ All are invited to join us for Sunday School on  
Sunday mornings at 9:15am following the 8am Express Worship Service.  Come with 
expectant hearts prepared to enjoy great fellowship and relevant Christian education.  
There are classes for all ages that serve to strengthen and build our relationships with 
God and each other.  
  

John Erwin Adult Class meets in Classrooms 1 & 2.  The study for the Summer is 
from the Present Word Curriculum. For the month of June the focus topic is 
―Judgment and Salvation.‖   
June 5th  The Day of the Lord    Zephaniah 1:4-6, 14-16; 2:3             
June 12th  The Consequences of Disobedience Zephaniah 3:6-8          
June 19th  Assurances and Joy for the Faithful    Zephaniah 3:9-14, 20          
June 26th  Ignoring God’s Plain Truth   Romans 1:18-23, 28-32 
 
Radicals For Christ Adult Class meets in the 1st section of the fellowship hall.   
During the month of June the class will begin an in-depth study of the book Missional 
Renaissance by Reggie McNeal. This class is for everyone who desires to make an 
impact for God’s glory by reshaping priorities as the body of Christ and partnering with 
God to make a difference in the community. 
 
The Gathering Youth Class meets in the Nydia Room.  All youth ages 5 to 18 years 
old are welcome to come join this exciting Bible study that introduces fresh and  
creative ways to learn and study God’s word.   
 
Monday Morning Bible Study will take a break for the summer.  This class will return 
and begin a study on the book of Joshua on Monday, September 12th, 2016. 
 
Wednesday Evening Bible Study   During the month of June, Wednesday Bible 
Study will continue its discussion of each chapter in the book Missional Renaissance: 
Changing the Scorecard for the Church by Reggie McNeal.  Pastor Moffett will lead us 
deeper into some of the concepts presented in the book utilizing scripture as our 
guide in making a shift to being missional. Join us on Wednesdays at 6:30 p.m. in the 
J. T. Douglas Fellowship Hall.  
 

Presbyterian Women in the Congregation (PWC)  The June gathering of PWC will 
be held at 3:00 pm on Sunday, June 12, 2016 in the sanctuary. Our gathering will  
include reflections from this year's dynamic Bible Study - Come to the Waters, as well 
as, the opportunity to collect some tangible items to remind us of our experiences with 
this study. This will be the last PWC gathering until our fall meetings begin in  
September. Everyone is welcome! Refreshments will be served! 
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The PWC Coordinating Team monthly meeting will be held at 5:30pm on Thursday, 
June 9, 2016 in Classrooms 1 & 2. Circle Moderators, please make sure that your circle 
is represented.  All PWC members and officers are welcome. 
 
The Estelle Eaton Circle will have its fellowship meal at Applebee’s Restaurant, 3200 
Battleground Avenue here in Greensboro on Tuesday, June 23rd, 2016 at 2:15pm.  The 
circle’s service project for June will be the collection of toiletries and wash clothes for 
the Interactive Resource Center. 
 
The Homeless Committee wishes to acknowledge, with warm gratitude, the  
contributions of new and gently used clothing, handbags, and shoes from Dr. Vanessa 
Haygood, Dr. Arthur Stringer and Dr. Eva Val Moore.  The items will be taken to the  
Residents at the Greensboro Urban Ministry and Faith Step Ministry. 
 
The Homeless Committee invites you to participate in its 2016 ―Dine in for Saint 
James Presbyterian Church.‖  This fundraiser is an opportunity for everyone to  
Participate.  Take one time during each month that you would eat out, go to the  
movies, play golf,  etc. and donate the cost to Saint James Presbyterian Church.  All 
funds will go into the general budget to assist the homeless.  We look forward to having 
you join us and participate in this important fund raiser.  You use your giving envelope 
and mark it ―Dine In.” 
 
2nd Quarter Leadership Training will focus on the concepts of coaching and  
mentoring, two important elements for missional leaders.  Join the Discipleship Team as 
we examine coaching and mentoring from the Christian perspective.  During this 
thought provoking workshop participants will be introduced to the concepts of coaching 
and learning, and how church leaders can use these skills to strengthen the impact of 
their work in the church.  
The workshop will be focused on developing skills that help us 
to nurture others as we become more of a missional church.  
The training will be based on the book "The COACH Model for  
Christian Leaders: Powerful Leadership Skills for Solving  
Problems, Reaching Goals, and Developing Others" by Keith 
Webb and Gary Collins. Please join us on June 25, 2016 from  
9 am - 12 noon. A continental breakfast will be severed.  All  
Elders, Deacons, Trustees, heads of any auxiliary, and all  
others who would like to join this fascinating training are 
encouraged to attend. Contact the church office if you have  
additional questions. 
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Save the Date for the Saint James Church Picnic!  It will take place on August 27th 

from 1-4pm.  It will also include a concert by the Polk Duo, a married guitar and voice 

duo.  More information will be available soon! 

 

 

 

 

Faith Point Fellowship (FPF) Soul Food 

Bible Study Gathering invites young 

adults ages 18 - 30 to hang out for food, 

fellowship and conversation on Friday, 

June 10, 6:30 - 8:30 at Elizabeth's Pizza 

(1218 Bridford Parkway in the Target  

Shopping Center).  Rev. Eustacia Marshall 

will lead the discussion. FPF will pick up 

the cost of pizza and you pay for "your"  

extras. Please don't let the cost of the 

"extras" keep you from attending.  We will 

help you with the cost.  Call the office and 

speak with Jasmine by Thursday, June 9 at 

336-273-6969 if you want to attend.  Let us know if you will need a ride.  

  

Connect with Saint James' College Students Faith Point Fellowship wants to stay 

connected to our college students on the "Forget Me Not" List by regularly sending an 

Email and/or care package to let them know that we are praying for their success. We 

promise not to overwhelm them with messages.  If you are related to one of our college 

students, please contact Elder Paula Pierce at pfp25@msn.com or 336-333-5347 OR 

Elder Paula Graves at pdg0511@yahoo.com or 336-509-3078 

 

Ministry of the Month Awareness and Character Building for Teens (A.C.T.)  Summer 

Camp is a camp for Saint James and community youths ages 10-17.  This years camp 

will run from June 27th through August 5th, with a closing program on the last evening 

of camp.  The non-refundable registration fee is $25.00 and the weekly cost is $45.00 

per camper.  Please spread the word about camp to families who have children and 

consider sponsoring a week or more for a camper or volunteering.  For more  

information call the church office.   
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DATE GUESTS *APPOINTMENTS VOLUNTEERS 

5/1/16 40 1 dental referral 13 

5/8/16  

(Mother’s Day) 
47 3 + 2 questions 21 

5/15/16 54 4 + 2 referrals;  

shelter 
7 

5/22/16 65 0  14 

5/29/16 54 3 14 

 

 

 

Message and A Meal is a valuable ministry in the life of our community.  Please  

consider volunteering this month. Your time and service can and will make a difference 

in the lives of those we serve.  To sign up, go to www.stjamespresby.org  Click 

―Connect‖ and then choose ―Schedule M&M Sign Up.‖  Let’s continue to touch lives! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Narcotics Anonymous We are pleased to announce that Narcotics Anonymous now 
meets at Saint James.  This support group is for active and recovering persons living 
with addiction.  Meetings are scheduled each Sunday at 7:30pm and each Friday at 
6:15pm in the Fellowship Hall.  If you or someone you know is dealing with addiction 
feel free to join this anonymous support group.  
 

 

 

 

Congregational Meeting Sunday, June 26th we will have a congregational meeting for 
the purpose of electing a nominating committee, to review the terms of our Pastor's call, 
information about our upcoming 150th Anniversary and share our church's support of 
community activities such as Narcotics Anonymous.  Please plan to attend this  
important meeting following the 11 am worship service.  
 
 
     
    Nominating Committee Saint James it is time again to form our  
    nominating committee.  If you are interested in serving on the  
    nominating committee please contact Elder Channelle James.  
    You can see her at church or email her at cdjames2@gmail.com 
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NAACP 51st Annual Freedom Fund Banquet   We have purchased a table for the  

Freedom Fund Banquet.  This banquet helps support the NAACP as they continue to do 

work on behalf of the least, lost and left out.  The banquet will take place on Sunday, June 

5th at 5:00pm at the NC A&T State University, Alumni Special Event Center, 200 North  

Benbow Road, Greensboro, NC 27411.  Tickets are $60.00 

 

Special Election June 7th, 2016   The district lines for who represents you in the U.S. 

House of Representatives has recently changed.  In this special election, Democrats and 

Republicans will pick their candidates to be on the November Ballot.   

 - To see who is on the ballet, go to: demnc.co/ballot 

 - To see bios on Congressional candidates, visit: demnc/congress16 

 - Go to NCVoter.org for tips about voting rules 

 

Historic Citywide Town Hall Meeting   The Community-City Working Group is sponsor-

ing a Town Hall Meeting on Sunday, June 12th from 3:00 - 6:00pm.  This meeting will dis-

cuss the very real issue of policing.  The theme is ―With Compassion and Justice for All.‖   

Providence Baptist Church of 1106 Tuscaloosa Street will host the meeting in the Howard 

Chubbs Enrichment Center.   

 

Retirement Celebration   Rev. Dr. Gregory Headen of Genesis Baptist Church will be  
honored on Saturday, June 25th 2016 at the Downtown Marriot with a Retirement  
Celebration Banquet.  An ad on behalf of our Pastor, Rev. Dr. Diane Moffett, and the  
Saint James Presbyterian Church family has been placed in the souvenir book to wish  
Dr. Headen well in this new chapter of his life.  
 
The Community Blood Center of the Carolinas is a local supplier of blood donations 
and blood products.  This valuable organization plays a crucial role in our community, 
providing the blood required to treat cancer, cardiac, sickle cell, trauma and other patients 
in our local hospitals.  Saint James is considering ways to partner with this important  
organization.  When the time comes, if you are eligible, please consider making a blood 
donation.  Your donation can make a life-long difference to a local patient in need.  
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Thank you for being apart of this [academic] journey! I would not have made it without 
the support and prayers of your church. 
             - Shemiah Curry - Former Faith Point Fellowship Intern 
 
Dear Saint James Family, Thank you is hardly enough to let you know how much I  
appreciate your prayers, well wishes, concerns and the beautiful Peace Lily you provided 
during my brother’s illness and passing.  Having such a loving church family brings  
comfort at a difficult time. 
              - Vanessa Haygood and Family 
 
To the Grace Brown Circle—You all are a huge blessing.  We are very grateful for the 
items you brought to us.  May you be blessed in abundance for your generosity. 
        - Partnership Village Staff and Residents 
 
On behalf of the entire Bennett College Family, we thank you for your monetary gift to 
support our United Negro College Fund Campaign.  We appreciate your support and  
interest in Bennett College.  Your gift serves as an inspiration for each one of us. 
     - Yours for Bennett - Audrey Franklin - Executive Director of Alumnae Relations 
 
Thank you for your kind expressions of sympathy shown to our family during the recent 
passing of our cousins, Emerson Alston, Jr., and Deborah Fuller. 
              - James and Fayma Avent 
 
Dear Saint James Presbyterian Family, Thank you kindly for the beautiful flowers  
received during my illness.  You, as a family, have provided sunshine through the rain 
and are truly a blessing.  May your kindness be returned to you in the same beautiful 
way it was offered.  You are a blessing. 
                  - Dr. Vivian Thorpe 
 
Dear St. James family, thank you so much for the prayers, support and gifts given to me 
for my graduation from The University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill.  Your encouraging 
words were overwhelming.  I will enter the Doctorate Pharmacy program at Chapel Hill in 
August 2016 with great confidence because of my praying church family!  Thank You! 
             - Alexis Robinson  
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It is with pride and honor that we announce the graduation of Brittani Alyse Hewitt 
from James B. Dudley Senior High School with distinguished honors.  Brittani will be 
highly decorated with cords representing her various accomplishments and honors as 
a scholar and leader.  She also wears the crown of Miss Teen of the Triad! 
 
The Family and Senior Class of Walter Hines Page High School are happy to an-
nounce the graduation of Isaiah Christopher Siler on Monday, June 6th, 2016! 
 
Congratulations to Brianna Janae’ Booker, Granddaughter of Pearl Norris-Booker, 
who graduated on Sunday, May 15th, 2016 from Virginia State University! 
 
Congratulations to Arionna Jones who will be studying abroad in Indonesia and the 
UK for the academic year of 2016-2017!  Arionna is a 1st semester Junior at North 
Carolina Agricultural and Technical State University studying Fashion Merchandising 
and Design.  The Study Abroad Program will give her the opportunity to gain 
knowledge and experience in fashion production, trading and selling on a global level.  
In order to study abroad, Arionna needs to raise $5,085.00 by August 15th, 2016.  She 
would like to thank you in advance for any and all support offered towards her goal.  
  

Congratulations to Janera Reid, the youngest daughter of Oscar Reid, Jr., who has 
been recently accepted into the ISEP Study Abroad Exchange Program and will be 
studying in Melbourne, Australia.  Jenera is a rising junior at East Carolina University.  
She is currently studying Recreation and Park Management and is working towards a 
minor in Business Administration with a Global Understanding Certificate.  The total 
program fee $15,000.00.  She would like to raise $5,000.00 to help cover the cost of 
tuition, meals, visa and international travel expenses.  Any support would be greatly 
appreciated.  Checks and money orders can be sent to 305-D East Montcastle Drive, 
Greensboro, NC 27406 and made payable to Janera S. Reid.  Janera would like to 
thank you in advance for you prayers and financial support.  
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Business Manager   Saint James is seeking applicants for our Business Manager  

position.  The purpose of the Business Manager is to insure that the appropriate financial 

and business procedures are followed to receive, document, and disperse authorized  

revenue of the church, maintain and execute the software system of the church, and  

provide computer generation for the following: 1) monthly financial statements including 

non-collection income, and 2) Federal/State required tax obligations. Other duties include 

providing third and final signature for vouchers; serving as the principal budget manager 

for the church; coordinating with the Chairman of the Trustee Board on contractual  

agreements for all vendors; sharing oversight with the Chairman of the Trustee Board and 

Pastor in the use of facilities; assisting the Chairman of the Trustee Board in supervising 

the Sextant/Custodian staff.  He or she must be responsible for securing original docu-

ments on-site as well as maintaining on-site office hours to conduct business of the 

church. The ideal candidate should have 3 years of experience in management and basic 

accounting or basic courses in bookkeeping. A bachelor level degree or equivalent is  

preferred. Applications may be obtained by contacting the church office, or Elder Gretchen 

Robinson, Chair of Personnel.  Interested persons should submit their completed  

application and resume to the church office no later than July 1, 2016.  

 

 

 

 

God has done it again!  On behalf of the Stewardship Elders we would like to report that 

we have exceeded our monthly giving goal!  Thank you for your continued generosity. 

 

May  2016 Collections   Goal - $7,497.00 each Sunday/ $32.487.00 per month 

    

Receipts:          General Operations   

5/1/2016   $15,253.10   

5/8/2016   $5,821.67   

5/15/2016   $4,344.72   

5/22/2016   $5,497.00   

5/29/2016           $4,651.00   

PayPal   $1,785.00   

 

Total    $37,352.49   Monthly goal - $32,487.00   

Exceeded goal by: $4,865.49 
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The Audio/Sound Ministry which is responsible for enhancing the sound generated 
during Sunday services, as well as all other special services, is actively seeking new 
members. Our major responsibilities revolve around using the sound board to  
maximize the quality of each microphone output and to record all applicable parts of 
the service. 
  
Faith Point Fellowship Board (formerly Campus Ministry) is looking for committed  
persons who enjoy working with and supporting college students and young adults. 
Contact: Elder Paula Pierce at 443-253-7391.  
  
Sunday School is looking for someone to volunteer as the new Sunday School  
Superintendent.  Contact Elder Paula Graves. 
 
The Evangelism Team is seeking volunteers.  Do You Have Creativity, a Great Smile, 
Willingness to Speak to Strangers and a Desire to Share God's Love? Join the  
Evangelism Team! Men and women of all ages are needed as we build our team to 
reach out to those who are yet to come.  Sign up by sending your name, email and 
phone number to: lhawkins2011@gmail.com or connect with Elder Jasmine Getrouw-
Moore at (402-3903) or Elder Elmer LeGrand at (275-8990).  
  
Handbell Choir   Do you want to bring out that hidden talent to play in a choir?  If so, 
the Handbell Choir would like to welcome you on board. The group plays from five to 
seven times a year for church services. Members may also have the opportunity to 
perform in a recital, as well as, in schools.   
  
Intercessory Prayer Ministry is in need of prayer warriors that will intercede on  
behalf of the church, the needs of its members and community.  This ministry is also 
responsible for planning Prayer and Healing Services that are held on every fifth  
Sunday and the implementation of ―Morning Grace‖ call-in morning prayer/devotional 
line. Contact: Elder Paula Graves pdg0511@yahoo.com (509-3078). 
  
Outreach Ministry Volunteers to serve meals at the Greensboro Urban Ministry, and  
persons who are able to drive senior adults to doctor’s visits via the Senior Wheels  
program are needed. 
  
Nursery   Volunteers are needed to serve in the Nursery at least one Sunday service 
per month.  To inquire about this opportunity, please see Elders Paula Graves,  
Channelle James or the church office. 
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Photographs The 150th Anniversary Banquet Committee needs your help collecting 

pictures for display at our once in a lifetime celebration/banquet of our beloved church 

to be held in September of 2017.  The committee is working hard to plan an  

unforgettable and memorable evening of remembrances of our church founders,  

organizations, and members.  We want this occasion to be an event to meet and greet 

new and old members, share stories, and display pictures from worship services,  

special programs and celebrations spanning our 150 years as a house of worship and 

service in our community.  We need church members who have old photographs of 

church members and events or can volunteer to take pictures of church events in 

2016 to contact Elder Timisha Corpening at your earliest convenience via e-mail at 

timishaw@yahoo.com or leave a message for her to contact you by calling the church 

office at (336)273-6658. 

  

Directory Portraits  If you were still unable to make up your portrait for the directory 

on May 23rd, please call Lifetouch at 866-756-0281, you will have the opportunity to 

have your portrait made at another local church.  Just explain to the representative 

that you were unable to take a picture during any of the available times at Saint 

James.  Several members, even in other cities, will use this option.  But, please do so 

immediately! 

 

  

Review Your Directory Information  

If you have already taken your directory  

picture, please check the proof package in 

the Simpkins room labeled DIRECTORY 

PROOFS, and do the following: 

1. Check your information for accuracy. 

2. Print clearly any corrections/additions.  

3. Initial beside your name after checking 

your information. 

4. Everyone needs to initial even if the  

information is correct. 
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Fred D. Avery, Jr. and Gertrude Avery    412 Stewart St., 27401 

Emily Goodman (niece of  Frances Peterman)  2605 Corinth Dr., 27406   

Ralph Greenlee      Givens Holland Farm,  

        Black Mountain, NC 28711 

Brenda Jackson (daughter of Maxine Covington) 6628 W. Broadway Apt. 309,  

        Brooklyn Park, MN 55428                                                                                                   

Marian Kaye Lassiter     1614 Quincy Street, 27401 

Hugh Lawrence (brother of Deacon Jean Ellis)  903 Bradley Ave., Tarboro, NC 27886                                                

Edwin Ledbetter      White Oak Manor, 323 Baldwin Rd,  

        Burlington, NC 27217 

Hattye Liston       Blumenthal Jewish Nursing Center,  

        3724 Wireless Dr., 27455 

Doris Morrison     Emeritus Senior Living, Rm. 207,  

     3823 Lawndale Dr., 27455 

Thomas Radcliff      Dolan Manor Apts.,  

        2211 Golden Gate Dr.-Apt. 3, 27405 

Janie Reid       1409 Minor St., 27406  

Annis Sensabaugh       808 Bellaire St., 27406          

Lois Small        4713 Meadowcroft Rd., 27406   

Cecelia Taylor       704 Julian St., 27406   

Erica Ward (granddaughter of Janie Reid)               702 Night Wind Way, Stockbridge GA 30281                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Ralph L. Williams (brother of T. Burnise Watkins)  Saint Gale Manor,  

        1411 Lees Chapel Rd., 27405                                                                                                                   
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“Healing Matters” 
   

  

 Sunday    Scripture    Subject     

  

 June 5th     Luke 7:11-17   Resurrection   

  

 June 12th    Luke 7:36-8:3   Forgiveness 

  

 June 19th    Luke 8:26-39   Deliverance 

  

 June 26th    Luke 9:51-62   Surrender        
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SPREAD THE WORD 
New Members and Inquirers Class 

Saturday June 11th at 9:00 am  
If you are interested in becoming a member or learning more about  

Saint James please feel free to attend this exciting  
and informational meeting. 

 
July 2016 Informer 

Please feel free to leave typed or hand printed announcements  
in the Secretary’s box in the Mailroom.   

Announcements can be sent at any time during the month. 
Final Deadline - Monday, June  27th, 2016 by 5:00pm  

Email: jevans@stjamespresby.org 
 

Purchase tapes and CD’s every Sunday for $5.00 
 

Connect with us on: 
Facebook  

www.facebook.com/stjamespresby 
Click on the ‘like’ tab 

& 
Twitter 

@stjames_gsonc 
Get updates and join the dialogue on Twitter  

use hashtags #SJPC and  
#SentConversations 

 
 

Saint James Wi-Fi 
Password:  

TouchingLives 
(case sensitive and no space) 

 
 

Have children under the age of 6? 
Ask a Deacon or an Usher to show you to our Nursery! 



17 

STANDARD ORDER OF WORSHIP: 

Welcome  

*Opening Hymn 

*Call to Worship 

*Praise & Worship 

Opening Prayer 

Welcome Guests 

Minute for Mission 

Offering & Offertory Prayer 

Offertory Music 

*Hymn of Response 

*The Apostle’s Creed 

Special Music 

Prayer of Illumination 

*Scripture Reading 

Sermon 

Invitation to Christian Discipleship 

*Invitational Hymn 

Prayers of the People 

Announcements 

*Recitation of the Saint James Purpose Statement 

*Benediction &  

Three-fold Amen 

 

Participants: 

Deacon Donald Miller, Worship Leader 

Ms. Jasmine Evans, Director Inspirational Ensemble & New Generation 

Ms. Valerie Johnson, Director Chancel Choir 

Dr. Ron Campbell, Organist 

Nick Hayes, Percussionist 
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. Manley “Chuck” Spinks Benefit  

Golf Tournament 

Saturday, July 23, 2016 

Two-Person Best Ball Format 

  

Registration: 11:30 a.m. 

Tee Time: 1:00 p.m. 

Entry Fee: $60.00  

Entry Deadline: July 16, 2016 

  

Cash Prizes: 

1st, Place Team: $200.00 

2nd Place Team:  $175.00 

3rd Place Team:  $150.00 

4th Place Team:  $120.00 

Longest Drive:      $15.00 

Closes to the Pin:  $15.00  

Hole Sponsors:  $100 or more 

Contributors:  $50 or more   

Patrons:  $10 or more 

Non Golfer Luncheon Tickets:  $15.00 

Make checks payable to: Saint James Presbyterian 

Church,  

Memo Line: Presbyterian Men 

Pay Online (golf or sponsorship):  

www.stjamespresby.org 

Click on “Give Online” and Select 2016 Golf Tournament 

Deadline: July 9, 2016 

Saint James 

Presbyterian Men 

 
Saint James Presbyterian 

Church, PCUSA 

Rev. Dr. Diana Givens Moffett, 

Senior Pastor 

820 Ross Avenue 

Greensboro, NC 27406 

Phone: 336. 273.6658 

Email: stjamespresby.org 

“Touching Lives through Jesus 

Christ” 

Tournament Contacts: 

Harold Cundiff—

336.676.8898 

Charles Burns—

336.643.4299 

Charles Knox— 

336.549.4599 

James Neal, Jr.—

336.378.0491 

 

Proceeds from this  

tournament will be used to 

provide youth scholarships 

and to support the general 

mission of the  

Presbyterian Men. 

  

Forest Oaks Country Club 

5800 Forest Oaks Drive 

Greensboro, NC 27406 

336.674.2241 
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